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Kat Galileo

From: Tom O'Brien <tino@upnutcreek.org>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 7:47 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Comments for February 26, 2024 Waterfront and Marina Subcommittee Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organizaƟon. Exercise cauƟon when opening aƩachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
Councilmembers Howard and McKillop: 
 
At a previous City Council meeƟng there was discussion of possibly replacing the eastern steel‐plate seawall with a 
rock/landfill breakwater that the public could walk out on.  The idea sounded like a great potenƟal community asset, 
although I’m not sure if costs were ever assessed.   
 
I’m assuming that the proposed new “shortened” version of the wall is again a steel plate design, but does this at least 
keep open the possibility of  building up the area against the strait side of the new wall with a walkable breakwater?   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom O’Brien 
6608 Waverly Rd. 
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Questions?

Jim Hayes | Almar Management 

2459 West 208th St. Suite 204

Torrance, CA 90501
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